
 

Science 
We will be observing seasonal changes. 

We will be focusing on Spring and 

Summer this term. We will be making a 

rain gauge to monitor the rain. 

We will be looking closely at the 

weather and observing weather 

patterns to keep a weather chart over 

the term. 

Maths 
 

Children will be learning their numbers up to 

100 and the place value for each number. 

Children will be making numbers 1 – 100 with 

different resources. We will be learning our 

fractions ½ , ¼ and ¾. Children will be learning 

to use and make arrays .  

English 
 

This term in English our book focus is ‘Zog’ and 

‘The Dragon’s Post’. The children will be learning 

to use the suffix ‘er’ and ‘est’ , write the days of 

the week, use proper nouns and start to use 

question marks and exclamation marks. We will 

be writing a diary entry and instructions. 

 
History 

We will be looking at the life of Grace 

Darling and the rescue of survivors 

from the shipwrecked Forfarshire. 

 

Dazzling 

 
 

Dragons 
 

Year 1 Term 5 

Computing 
 

We will be focusing on Digital Writing. We will 

be learning to use Microsoft Word.  Children 

will familiarise themselves with typing on a 

keyboard and begin using tools to change the 

look of their writing, and then they will consider 

the differences between using a computer and 

writing on paper to create text. 

                    RE 
We will be learning about Shabbat. We 

look at what people ate in Shabbat.  

 

DT 
We are learning to find faults in battery 

operated devices, and we will be learning to use 

a software. We will explore objects and designs 

and create a product. 

 

PE 

We will be focusing on fitness and 

athletics. 

 

Geography 
We will be learning about physical features and 

spotting some in our local environment. We will 

be learning how to use a compass and where 

Swindon is on a map. 

PSHE 
We will be learning about relationships. We will 

reflect on jobs done at home, identify 

friendship and recognise how to be a good 

friend. 

 



 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to a new term, we hope you all had a great Easter break. This term our topic is called dazzling dragons. This will 
be covered in many different subjects. Our book focusses this term are Zog and ‘The Dragon Post’. 
 
For P.E, your child needs to bring their kit into school, please can this be named and in a suitable bag. All PE lessons will take 
place outside so please make sure they bring in shorts/jogging bottoms, a t-shirt and trainers in a labelled PE bag. 
 
Keep up the great work at home with the daily reading and spellings. Please can you read with your child 3 times a week 
including asking questions about the text. Keep reading at home and writing in your child’s reading record books. The spelling 
test will be carried out each Friday and new spellings given out. 
 
Practising reading is a great way to help prepare your child for the phonics screening check. This will take place at the beginning 
of next term.  
 
Please continue to message us on Class Dojo if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your on-going support. 
 
The Year 1 team 


